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Hi Scott,

Thank you so much for giving us the opportunity to voice our concern about 15 Clover Ave rezoning.
My apology for the background noise and being interrupted which didn’t allow me to properly express how we
really feel. Darrin and I are out of the country and after my say, the phone was cut for the break room. I couldn’t be
part of it and it did disappoint me tremendously.

Please be aware that we are extremely unhappy about this rezoning process with 15 Clover Ave for the following
reasons:
-Traffic
-Congestion
-Pollution/ light pollution and light trespass
-Wild Life
-if owned or rentals
-Safety
-Constant Uber, Amazon, etc deliveries
-Parking on the streets
-Depreciation of our properties
-Privacy and more

I understand you asked what I would like in terms of changes, to be frank, we absolutely not interested in any
changes on our over 2ft long dead end street.  We would like to remain single family dwelling homes . The
developers want to built townhomes with one spacious parking which isn’t convenient at all.

We strongly hope this is reconsidered and everything remains the same, please don’t make us move again !

Thanks,

Darrin and Mariam Bossence




